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The Council thanks the Cook Inlet Salmon Committee for their work in providing 
recommendations for the Cook Inlet Salmon FMP amendment. The Committee has satisfied its 
originally identified purpose of providing comment and developing options for fishery 
management measures for Council-identified management needs and providing perspectives on 
potential social and economic impacts of proposed fishery management measures. At this time, 
the Council invites committee members and other fishery stakeholders to continue providing 
input on the development of the Cook Inlet Salmon FMP amendment through customary public 
comment at Council meetings.  
 


